
UNICEF SÃO TOMÉ 
E PRÍNCIPE  
On the third day of the Digital Learning Week, we 
highlight the engagement of Young Volunteers in the 
National Digital Learning Program (PNAD).  

Whether in terms of the logistics of using equipment or 
the use of the Akelius and Learning Passport platforms, 
whether in supporting students and teachers or in 
promoting activities in schools, Young Volunteers are 
fundamental in the implementation and development of 
the PNAD.  

We recall that, at the end of August, two editions of the 
PNAD Initiation to Volunteering Workshop were 
organized, at the Youth Institute, in order to create the 
base of support for the Program in the academic year 
2023/2024. This initial 10-hour training will be 
replicated in other districts of São Tomé and also in the 
Autonomous Region of Príncipe.  

Collaborating with the MECC, with UNICEF, with the 
Instituto da Juventude or within your own school, 
through the creation of a Digital Learning Club, 
challenge yourself to acquire and share digital literacy 
skills! We share the testimonies of @Marta Cruz and 
@Joel Almeida, PNAD Young Volunteers, about the 
importance and impact of this experience.  

The Digital Learning Week is promoted annually by 
@UNESCO, as a way to raise awareness of the 
importance of this topic and to give visibility to good 
practices developed around the world. PNAD is a 
Program of the Ministry of Education, Culture and 
Sciences of São Tomé and Príncipe, supported by 
UNICEF of São Tomé and Príncipe.  

  


